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Dec. 13 Booster Shot Clinic 

News & Photos
Dartmouth's holiday 
festivities have been 
beautifully captured in 
photos. See the annual 
lighting of the menorah 
and holiday tree on the 
Green and the ginger-
bread display created by 
bakers at the Hanover 
Inn.
The recent dedication 
of the Arthur L. Irving 
Institute for Energy and Society was captured in 
text and video. Continued thanks are extended 
to Senior Project Manager James Pike for man-
aging this project from the start to its scheduled 
occupancy in mid-January.

This might be a fun family activity. The Claflin 
Jewelry Studio is offering a free, virtual work-
shop to make paper snowflakes. "Learn tips and 
tricks to add creative flair and make your snow-
flake uniquely yours!" Register for the Sat., Dec. 
11 at 11a.m. event at https://hop.dartmouth.

Dartmouth is hosting a COVID-19 booster clinic for 
faculty, staff, and students, on Monday, Dec. 13 
from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. in Alumni Hall. 

To schedule an appointment, visit https://vini.
nh.gov/providers/s/ and use the code DC4510 to 
search for the clinic. If you have never used the VINI 
site, you will need to answer a few questions and 
register for an account to schedule an appointment.

Following a successful national search, Annette 
Chism will join the Campus Services leadership 
team on Dec. 20 as the new Director of Environ-
mental Health & Safety (EHS). She joins us from 
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute (RPI) in Troy, NY 
where she has been Director of EHS and Risk Man-
agement since 2011. We're grateful to interim EHS 
director Peter Schneider who will work with An-
nette into February to assure a smooth transition.  
Please welcome the following employees who 
joined the Campus Services team in November. 
• Ruth Heselton, Custodial Services
• Adam Davison, Grounds Services 
• Joshua Parks, Dining Services
• Lars Barr, EHS
• Robin Becker, Tuck Dining
• Aaron Greene, DPMS
• Tina Dailey, Dining Services

Welcome!

Electricians Don Cutting and Tyler 
Keith (photo by Eli Burakian)

Energy Upgrade at Thompson

Thanks to all employees who shared feedback and ideas during the data-gathering 
phase of our DEI Initiative which ends next week. The next phase involves analyzing 
the data and developing recommendations for change. Details will follow early in the 
new year.

If you’ve attended a Dartmouth hockey game this season 
you may have noticed that the lighting and ice hockey 
surface is much improved due to some recent work by FO&M. Prior to the season's start, the Athletics 
Grounds crew resurfaced and painted the ice rink, as shown in this fast-forward video. 
In addition, a recent lighting retrofit project replaced the rink lights and most other lights in the building 
with new LED lighting. The lighting project has multiple benefits; at least 20% annual electric energy 
savings, reduced maintenance costs due to longer lamp life, better lighting quality and performance, and 
reduced heat from the lights to the ice surface. The project also included a new lighting control system 
for the rink lights giving DCAD greater controllability than they previously had. Like many other projects, 
this one required the collaboration of employees in multiple departments. Thanks to Project Manager 
Joe Roberts, Electrical Shop Supervisor John Biele, Betsy Ricker, and Scott Hening from the Energy Man-
agement team, and the Dartmouth College Athletics Department.  
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